
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Breakfast Club will be starting again on Wednesday 7th October. Due to the current 

situation there will be a few changes to ensure the safety of the children and adults. 

- There will be no breakfast served during the provision.

- Each session will cost £2.00 per child.

- Children will be sat at tables in their bubbles.

- There will be a limit of 30 spaces on each day.

- Sessions will start at 7.45am.

- Sessions must be booked and paid for on Parent Pay by 9.30am the previous day.

- Do not book more than a week of sessions at one time.

- In the notes section on Parent Pay please put the name of your child and the dates 
you require breakfast club and we will email you to confirm your booking.

- Unfortunately, there will be no refunds for a missed session.

Please phone the office if you have any questions. 

Best wishes,  

Tiffany Pope 

Deputy Headteacher 

Please type name 

and dates here. 


